
Letter:  Meyers  thankful  for
community’s support
To the community,

On behalf of the Meyers Community Foundation, we would like to
sincerely thank a number of people and organizations for their
assistance  in  making  this  year’s  Meyers  tree  lighting
celebration  the  best  one  yet.

This event would not have been possible without the support of
Sierra-at-Tahoe Resort, Rise Designs, Tahoe Journal, CalStar,
California  Conservation  Corps,  Lake  Valley  Fire  Protection
District,  California  Highway  Patrol,  El  Dorado  County
Sheriff’s Office, Dylan Thomas, Misty McBride, Tahoe Daily
Tribune, Lake Tahoe TV, Sunrise Ski Rentals, Downtown Café,
John  and  Delaney  Rice,  Lauren  Lindley  Photography,  Fast
Prints, and Ryan Palmer.

Thanks again for a magical night. We will continue our efforts
to bring more opportunities and projects to “Make a Better
Meyers” and look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,

Rene Brejc, president Meyers Community Foundation
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